
 

  
 

1806 Conant St. 
Elkhart, IN  

46516 

Phone: 574-968-8268 
Fax: 574-970-0926 
Email: info@worldwidefoam.com 

 
Date: January 4th, 2023 
 

Supplier Declaration 
 
 
Please accept this letter as a statement, in compliance with the new Act To Stop Perfluoroalkyl 
and Polyfluoroalkyl Substances Pollution, that products offered by Worldwide Foam do not 
contain the following: 
 
Perfluoroalkyl  
Polyfluoroalkyl Substances (PFAS) 
 
Please contact us if you have any questions. 
 

Don Frandsen  
 
Don Frandsen 
General Manager 
Worldwide Foam 
  
 
 
 
 


